
 
 
 
 
 
March 17, 2020 
 
Dear parent(s) and/or guardian(s) 
 
Please be advised that students are expected to take ALL learning materials, supplies, indoor 
shoes and clothing home tomorrow. We would strongly suggest that children/parents bring a 
bag to do this. Part of the rational for this is to clear all lockers and shelving for the cleaning 
that will take place while the students are out of school. As discussed in our last email, we 
would ask that you do this according to the schedule below on Wednesday, March 18. Please 
try and respect this schedule so we can minimize the amount of people in the school at any one 
time. 
 
Family Last Name (A – K) 9:30 to 10:30 am 
Family Last Name (M – Z) 10:30am to 11:30 am 
 
Family Last Name (A - K) 1:00 – 2:00 pm 
Family Last Name (M- Z) 2:00 – 3:00 pm 
 
As indicated in our previous email, as soon as future direction is known, we will be 
communicating to you a process for how your children will learn while being away from 
school.  We will be using an approach that has common expectations for all students in the 
province.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mr. Greg Lamer       Mrs. Lisa Kleparchuk 
Principal                    Vice Principal 
 


